



P.O. BOX 579 ORANGE, TEXAS 77631

May 1, 2019

FAX (409) 746-3780

Leroy Hughes, Mayor City of San Augustine 301 S. Harrison St. San Augustine, TX 75972

Dear Mayor Hughes:

As part of the Sabine River Authority of Texas (SRA) Community Assistance Program we are pleased to award the City of San Augustine \$30,000 to assist with the expenses you have incurred from the April 24th tornado damages. The funds are part of our economic development initiative to assist communities in the Sabine River Basin that have suffered from disasters and need emergency funding. Please accept this grant on behalf of the SRA Board of Directors and staff.

SRA applauds your efforts to quickly respond to the citizens of San Augustine in the recovery efforts after the tornado event. SRA looks forward to working with the City in the future as we continue to focus on increasing the economic vitality of the Sabine River Basin.

Very best regards,

David Montagne

Executive Vice-President and General Manager

Cc: John Camp, City Manager